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General

1. This Addendum shall supplement, amend, and become part of the Request for Qualifications

(RFQ). All statement of qualifications (SOQ) shall be based on these modifications.

Respondents shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum in their SOQ submittal.

Request for Qualifications

l.

Section 2.3.3: Licensure

A.

We have received several questions regarding the licensure requirements noted in Article
2.3.3 of the Request for Proposals. We offer the following clarification:

While it is our understanding that the SC LLR does not require licensing for demolition
work, the Former Papermill Site and Breakbulk Facility have project elements that will
require specialty contractors to perform work as a part of the selective demolition. The
means and methods of the team will dictate some of the disciplines involved, so we will
not name them directly; however, it is our intent that each contractor working on the
project shall be properly licensed to perform their intended duties. The contractor shall
also maintain proper business licenses for the municipality of the project site (City of
North Charleston), as well as the final disposal or salvage locations, where applicable.
The required licenses for this project do not have to be in place to submit a SOQ, but the
intent to obtain the applicable license must be stated.

The licensure of the members of your team shall be covered in your SOQ response.

Attachments

A.

None
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